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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

October 17, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for September 2018  

 Submitted by Don Morris 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The road crew is finishing up the grading and laying down of materials on the ABC roads and up to 5th street.  

After that section is done they will be prepping 22nd Makuu dead end for Aggrebind.  The striping project is 

still scheduled to begin in December 2018.  The county has started the removal of Abandoned vehicles for 

private streets again which is good news for us because it was costing the association a lot of money to have 

them removed. 

 

Liens:  The office has processed 90 of the 299 property liens this fiscal year in support of our bond agreement. 

Equipment: The parts are in for the Volvo grader.  The repairs will start next week.  All other equipment is 

running fine at this time. 

Mowing: The road crew mowed 30 miles of roadway easement with the side arm mower and 55 miles with 

the deck mower. 

Graded & Compacted: The road crew has graded 21.5 miles of road. 

Signs:  Dust emission signs have been placed on Makuu, Paradise and Kaloli. 

Rubbish Pickup: 1.75 Tons of rubbish picked up. 

Abandon Vehicles: 6 Vehicles removed. 

Safety Report: No accidents or injuries for the past 48 months. 

Thank you for your support 

 


